N\
DYs

THE MURPHY
FAMILY ARE SAD TO ANNOUNCE
THE PASSING OF

THOMAS MURPHYon
THURSDAY 20TH JULY 2023

A SERVICE WILL BE HELD ON THE

18TH OF AUGUST 2023 AT 10AM
PITSEA CREMATORIUM SS13 2HG

PLEASE FEEL FREE TO JOIN FOR
REFRESHMENTS AFTER THE SERVICE AT
AT THE GUN SS13 2DU




FLORAL TRIBUTES

The Family would ask if you were considering sending
Flowers, to rather click on the link below and make a
donation however small to something that meant so
much to Dad over the last few years, being Basildon
Park Run. He used to always say to me, | really should
donate to this, and never did, until now!

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/Tom1937?2utm_term=WqwGjw37E
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